
 

 

         January 3, 2024 

Dear Parents,  

As we continue to celebrate the joyous season of Christmas, I want to take a moment to express my 

heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you. Your unwavering support, dedication, and commitment 

to our GSC school community are truly appreciated. 

May the spirit of Christmas fill your homes with love, peace, and joy. Thank you for your Christmas 

greetings, cards, and gifts.  I hope you all had the opportunity to spend time enjoying your family and 

friends. 

This year we celebrate Catholic Schools Week January 28h through February 2nd.This year’s theme is 

Catholic Schools -United in faith and community. A flyer with events for the week will be coming 

home sometime later this month. Our Annual “Dance 4 Education” will be on Friday, February 2nd. 

The kick off date for this is January 9th. The funds raised by this event will go toward completing the air 

conditioning project we started. More information will be sent home in the coming weeks. 

Finally, the New Year is a time to form new RESOLUTIONS. May I suggest that we all resolve to 

commit ourselves to keeping everyone safe? I suggest that we all follow the rules for arrival and 

dismissal. I also suggest that everyone arrive on time. When a child is late, they spend the beginning of 

their day trying to get caught up to the rest of the class.  Please remember dismissal time is not recess 

time.  The children may not run around the church property. Thank you for your help! 

 

Important Dates in January: 

3 Back to school 

15 Martin Luther King Holiday- No School 

28 Opening of Catholic Schools week 

Wishing you a blessed Christmas Season and a prosperous New Year. May this new year bring 

continued growth, success, and countless moments of grace to all of us! 

 

 

 

 

 

God Bless you and your family! 

Sister Helen 


